
From: Carl Perry <cperry91@abe.midco.net> 
Sent: Saturday, May 20, 2023 5:33:35 PM 
To: Fiegen, Kristie  
Subject: [EXT] CO2 Pipeline - Please Supports Landowner's Rights!  
  

Kristie Fiegen;  

SD PUC Commissioner. 

My note is simple I believe there should be no eminent domain 

for private gain. 

I know you recused yourself but I wanted to express my stance. 

Carl Perry 
House of Representatives  
District 3 - Brown County 
- Taxation 
- Retirement Laws 
- Vice Chair; Commerce and Energy 
2722 Railroad Circle 
Aberdeen, SD 57401 
Cell 605-626-1876 
cperry91@abe.midco.net 
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